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Lucy Pet Products 
Lucy Pet Foundation 
 
Attention:  Joey Herrick 
      Dr. Karen Halligan 
 
 
August 31, 2017 
 
 
Dear Mr. Herrick and Dr. Halligan, 
 
Thank you so much for offering to help the SPCA of Brazoria County as we work to rescue all the pets in 
our community impacted by the Hurricane Harvey disaster. As you are aware, our area was on the “dirty” 
side of the storm and our community is experiencing flooding like it has never had before. As a result, we 
are caring for over 1000 animals impacted by the storm, and more continue to arrive daily. The Brazos 
River and the San Bernard River are continuing to rise, and our community is still at risk of continued 
flooding and evacuations. We have never experienced a crisis of this magnitude. 
 
I am writing to request your help in saving the pets impacted by this storm. We get new pets in daily, and 
they will all need vaccinations and other veterinary care before they can return home or find new homes. 
 
We appreciate you and Lucy Pet Products/Lucy Pet Foundation for all that you do for animals, especially 
our pets here in Brazoria County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stacey Allen Suazo 
Executive Director 
SPCA of Brazoria County 
execdir@spcabc.org 
 

141 Canna Lane, Lake Jackson, TX 77566 
(979) 285-2340 

info@spcabc.org ! www.spcabc.org 


